
NORTH	FORK	AMBULANCE	ASSOCIATION	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	

OCTOBER	15,	2015	
PAONIA	AMBULANCE	STATION	

	 	
 

Board Members Present: Dan Miller, Clinton Clock, Don Geddes, Bob Sussman, Larry Hughes, 
Tom Mingen, Chris Cox 
Absent:  Larry Hughes 
Also Present:  Kathy Steckel, Karina Nicewicz, Kris Stewart, Steve Simpson 
 
I.  The meeting was called to order by Dan Miller at 7:00 p.m.   
II. The minutes of the September 17, 2015 meeting were approved as written. 
III. Introduction of guests.   
IV. Reports.   
       A.  President’s Report.  Dan and Bob are continuing work on HR policy and employee 
 evaluation processes.  The by-law updates are complete. 
        B.  Director’s Report.  (attached)        
    C.  Business Office Report.     
  1.  Runs to date through September were distributed.   
  2.  Website membership applications are being received; payments are being  
  made with PayPal and by credit card. 
  3.  Membership enrollments to date total 1168, compared to 1115 on the same  
  date in 2014.  The community must be strenuously reminded as to the importance  
  of membership in the NFAA. 
       D.  Steering Committee Report.   
   
IV. Old Business.   
 A.  Dan will be meeting with the pager committee later this month.   
 B.   
    
V. New Business.  
      A.   
     
VI. Executive Session. 
 
VII. Return to general meeting.   
       A. The financial reports for September approved as written.     
       B.  The contract with DCAD was approved. 
       C.  The by-law revisions, as written, were approved. 
 
VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 

 
 

(Draft only, pending approval at the following Board meeting) 
	
	



NORTH	FORK	AMBULANCE	ASSOCIATION	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	

EXECUTIVE	SESSION	
OCTOBER	15,	2015	

PAONIA	AMBULANCE	STATION	
 
 

I. The Executive Session began after adjournment of the regular meeting. 
A.  The minutes of the September 17 executive session were approved as written. 
B.  The financial reports for September were presented.  Several expense line items were 

explained in detail. 
C. Kathy has negotiated a new contract for ALS intercepts with DCAD, the signed 

contract being attached to these minutes. Billing will be from BSI. 
D. The by-laws revisions were distributed, a copy of which is attached. 
E. Kathy has discussed with a Hotchkiss resident the transfer of a house owned by the 

individual to the NFAA, either for our use or to sell. 
F. Paonia Care and Rehabilitation has offered the NFAA an exclusive contract to 

transport their residents to and from the hospital.  Discussion led to the possibility of 
providing non-emergent transports for the entire region.  Tom will assist in drawing 
up financial projections and performance data.     

G. Personnel.  Kathy and Karina were asked to leave the meeting at this time for 
approximately one half hour. 

H. Executive Session adjourned. 
 
II. Return to general meeting. 
 
 

(Draft only, pending approval at the following Board meeting) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 

 
 


